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        Minutes of     May 16, 2016    
        Date Approved        June 20, 2016 
        Date Filed/Village Clerk    
 
 
 
May 16, 2016 
 
 
TUCKAHOE SIGN AND AWNING BOARD  
TUCKAHOE VILLAGE HALL – 2:30 pm  
 
 
Present : Chairwoman   Barbara Nieminen  
  Member   Karen Campanile 
  Member  Clare Gorman 
 
Absent:  Michael Seminara  Code Enforcement Officer   
  AD HOC Member Chris Baez 
 
 
Item #1    Approval of Minutes – April 18, 2016  
Item #2     Wellness & Skincare     Return  
 
  
Chairwoman Nieminen welcomed Karen Campanile to the Sign and Awning Review Board.  
 
 
Item #1  Approval of Minutes April 18, 2016    
Chairwoman Nieminen motioned to approve the minutes of the April 18, 2016 meeting.   This motion 
was seconded by Member Gorman and was carried by the Board with a vote of 2-0. 
   
 
Item #2  69 Main Street     Window sign and Monument 
Dr. Peter Zheng, representing “Wellness and Skincare” presented a revised rendering of the window sign 
and the monument sign.  Dr. Zheng was undecided if the signs he was presenting was actually the signs 
he wanted to get approvals for.   He asked the board for suggestions.  There was discussion regarding the 
possibility of omitting some of the wording.   Dr. Zheng asked if the board could approve the first five 
lines of the window sign and then return if he decides to add additional wordings.  Chairwoman 
Nieminen suggested to Dr. Zheng to decide how he would like his window sign to look and return with a 
new rendering.   
 
Dr. Zheng also presented a monument sign.   It was noted that he had added additional information on 
the monument sign.  There was discussion regarding the amount of information being placed on the 
monument sign and if some of the information can be omitted.   Dr. Zheng was advised to return next 
month with a new rendering of the monument sign.  
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Member Gorman made a motion to approve window sign “Wellness and Skin Care” “Medical Spa” 
“Anti-Ageing Center” “phone number” “WellnessAndSkinCareUSA.com” and to add website on the left 
side window, “comprehensivepainny.com”.  Member Campanile seconded the motion and was 
unanimously carried by the board with a vote 3-0.    
 
The applicant will return next month with revised drawings. 
 
 
The next meeting will be held on Monday, June 20, 2016   at 2:30pm. 
 
There being no further comments from the public or business before the Board, upon motion duly made, 
seconded and unanimously carried, the meeting was adjourned at 3:00pm. 


